TO: Dr. Tracey Schwarze, President, Faculty Senate

FROM: Laura Deiulio, Chair, Undergraduate Curriculum Committee

SUBJECT: UCC Approvals

DATE: January 25, 2006

Please be advised, that at its meeting of January 25, 2006, the Undergraduate Curriculum Committee approved a change to the policy on undergraduate students taking graduate courses for credit toward their undergraduate degree (attached), as presented by Dr. Dorothy Doolittle, Associate Provost for Research and Graduate Studies. Under the new policy, students will be able to count up to 8 credits of graduate work toward their undergraduate degree. The registrar requested permission to make this policy retroactive to the fall of 2003 in order that all current students may benefit, and we concurred. I have forwarded this policy to the Provost for his approval already, but Dr. Walter Wymer, faculty senate liaison to the UCC, asked me to send it to you as well.

The UCC also voted to approve the following existing courses for the Creative Expressions Area of Inquiry: FNAR 373, FNAR 376, FNAR 378.

I shall forward the hard copies of the supporting documentation, with signatures as appropriate, to you. I shall send the electronic copies to Dr. Peter Knipp, Secretary of the Faculty Senate.

Respectfully,

Laura Deiulio, Ph.D.